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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

 

 

 

In Ciumeghiu, Romania, Gheorghe Andrasi visited the Roma villages. Even though he was not dressed as Santa, 

he came—thanks to SB Foundation—with Christmas gifts and candy for the children and clothing packages for 

the adults. He writes the following to all the friends of the Foundation: On Sunday after the church service, we 

distributed clothes to the adults and packages to the children. Everyone was very happy. They asked me to 

convey their deep and heartfelt thanks for all the good you do for them. I also want to express my gratitude and 

wish the Foundation a Happy New Year. Best regards, Andrasi 
 

And his son, Andrei Andrasi, writes: Thank you so much for all the help you have given us this year. We thank 

the organization for the humanitarian aid. May God, our Heavenly Father, bless us all with His peace, love, and 

grace. Christmas is the best time to remember what truly matters: love, friendship, family, and the small joys that 

make life wonderful! With best wishes for a blessed New Year with the peace of the Lord Jesus from the Andrasi 

family—Andrei, Ioana, Ianis, Gheorghe, Genic, Manu, and Larisa. 
 

Thanks for year 2025 

and best wishes for the 

remainder of the New 

Year! from SB Foundation,  

via us on the board, 

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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